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Raszka Shelley

From: Lauren W <southeastanimals@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 11:14 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Comment for HB 3515

Hello, 
 
To ensure gray wolves ARE able to be protected as an threatened and / or endangered species in the state of 
Oregon, please vote "NO" on HB 3515. Wolves are a vital part of our ecosystem, and I am afraid humans will hunt 
them to extinction within my lifetime. Please do your part to ensure a safe future for these majestic animals. Saving 
them will help many other species of animals and even plant life in your beautiful state. 
 
Thank you, 
Lauren Watkins 


